
Deed, NC, Johnston, Edward Poore to ROBERT BRYANT, 1760

TO ALL TO WHOM these presents shall come before that I, EDWARD POORE of Johnston 
County Parish of St. Stephen and province aforesaid send greeting.

KNOW YE that I, the said EDWARD POORE, four and in consideration of the full and 
just some of £20 cash paid in hand the receipt here of I do acknowledge paid to me 
by Captain ROBERT BRYANT Esquire and for my use doth bargain, sell, convey and 
confirm unto the said Captain ROBERT BRYANT Esquire his heirs and assigns forever, 
a certain tract or parcel of land containing by estimation 175 Acres, be the same 
more or less, being and lying in the county aforesaid on the north side of great 
Buffalo swamp the place and land formerly sold by WALKER to EDWARD POORE, deceased,
and beginning at THOMAS WALKER's beginning tree on the said swamp and then running 
to a Pine and then to two Hickories and from thence to the beginning for compliment
being the same land that the said EDWARD POORE, deceased, purchased of said THOMAS 
WALKER together with all woods, under woods, timber, trees, orchards, appurtenances
to the said land belonging in anywise appertaining and reversions and remainders, 
rents and profits thereof and of every part thereof to have and to hold the same 
175 acres of land and premises with all and every the appurtenances unto the said 
Captain ROBERT BRYANT his heirs and assigns forever, free and clear of and from all
encumbrances.

AND the said EDWARD POORE doth, for himself, covenant and agree to and with the 
said Captain ROBERT BRYANT Esquire his heirs and assigns to warrant and defend the 
said land and premises against the claim or demand of any person or persons 
whomsoever.

And Witness whereof he has here on two said his hand and seal this 8th day of May 
Anno Domini 1760.

EDWARD POORE {seal, his mark}

Sealed and delivered in the presence of us

JAMES WATSON
THOMAS HOLLIMAN
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North Carolina
Johnson County
July Court 1760

Then was the within deed proved by the oath of JAMES WATSON a subscribing evidence 
and ordered  to be registered.

Examined

Test
ROBERT RAINEY, C. C.
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Transcribed from original documents by Brent R. BRYANT & Martha M. BRYANT.

This document and others can be found on our website:

BMGEN

We claim COPYLEFT on the documents that we publish that are our original work.

COPYLEFT “rules” can be reviewed on the web site:

GNU Free Documentation License

In short, use what you like.  But if you use our stuff, mention us as the source.

Brent R. BRYANT
Martha M. BRYANT
BRYANTMitchellGenealogy@gmail.com
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